[bookmark: _GoBack]NCT Charity Nearly New Sale 
The original sale for quality controlled baby and child related items* 
Saturday 17th October 2015  1:15-3pm 
Queen Mary’s College, Cliddesden Road, Basingstoke, RG21 3HF 
Would you like to sell and/or volunteer?  Then please complete the details below and simply email us back! First come, first served basis and sellers who also volunteer will be given priority.  Seller spaces will be confirmed by 11th February.  We welcome new NCT and Non NCT members for selling and volunteering, so please forward to friends and family.  
: 
For more information, check the branch;  
website: http://www.nct.org.uk/branches/basingstoke/nearly-new-sales, 
email: nearlynewsale@basingstokenct.org.uk  
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/BasingstokeNCT 
Your Details:  
	Full Name and Title 
	 

	Address & postcode 
	 

	Telephone No. Home 
	 

	Telephone No. Mobile 
	 

	Would you like to sell at the sale? (YES/ NO) 
	 

	Are you an NCT  
Member? (YES/NO) 
	 


Volunteering:   
Please tick the times/ days you are available to do 
	Friday (and receive automatic enrolment into the Core Team Pre-Sale): 

	18:30 – 21:00pm 
	 

	Saturday (help for at least 3 hours and get Volunteer Pre-Sale access): 

	8:00 - 11:00am 
	 

	11:00 - 15:00pm 
	 

	15:00 – 18:00pm 
	 

	Have you volunteered previously? If so, which role? 

	 

	Do you have any medical conditions that need to be taken into account when allocating roles? 

	 


* We pride ourselves on selling quality items and have a team dedicated to maintaining those standards. 
Kind Regards 
Nearly New Sale Team Basingstoke Branch 
http://www.nct.org.uk/ branches/basingstoke 
This email is sent to you on behalf of the NCT by a volunteer working at home. Please bear in mind that our volunteers are parents and some full time workers; they will respond to enquiries as soon as they can. 
The NCT is a charity and donations to support our work our very welcome. To find out more, please visit www.nct.org.uk 
DATA PROTECTION: The Basingstoke NCT Branch holds personal details of local members, and interested non-members, in order to promote awareness of our activities and the services available to you. Your details may be passed between members of the Basingstoke NCT Committee and Local Area Contacts (LACs) for information and administrative purposes. At all times your personal information will be treated with respect and in confidence, and will not be passed to other organisations without your express permission. If you would prefer your details not to be passed between committee members and LACs in this way, please let us know. 

